Dwight E. Turner 

I took my Primary Flight training at Hancock College of Aeronautics during April & May of 1942.   The first phase of pilot training was done by civilian contract schools. We were assigned to one instructor during that 2 month period. The aircraft I took this training in was a Stearman PT-13.
